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Dear Member,


   Happy New Year to you. I hope that you had a good Christmas 
with plenty to eat and lots of lovely Art presents from Santa. Here 
we are at the start of another year for SWAS and with much to look 
forward to in 2022.


   I must begin with a reminder that your Annual Membership Fee is 
to be paid this month, January. If you are under the age of 35, the 
fee is £17.50. If you are a full-time student, there is no fee to pay. 
The Fee covers subsidised Coach Trips to Art Galleries etc., 
Demonstrations and Talks, Critiques of your work by guest Artists, 
Submission of works to our Annual Exhibition, and a friendly place 
to meet like minded people. At £35, your Membership remains very 
good value for money. Please make your payment to our Treasurer 
Nigel Taylor. If you paid your Fee when all fees were “waived”, you 
will not need to pay for 2022, but check with Nigel first of all.


   We have a Calendar of events for the coming months. The exact 
dates of some of them will follow soon :-

  Month                             Event.

February  - Judging of both Derrick Turner Competition Paintings.

                   Judging of Submissions for our Annual Exhibition.

March 1st -  AGM, including the Results  from the Judging above.

April          -  SWAS Annual Exhibition at Penarth Pavillion.

May          -  The International Watercolour Masters Exhibition.

                    We intend to run a few Coach Trips to this epic event.

June         -  Demonstrations, tbc.

July          -  Possible Coach Trip to “Patchings Arts Festival”.


   I hope you will participate in, and enjoy all of these events.


                        Jennifer.




   


